
 

Engineers are an important part of any community, especially in Fort Worth with the 
economic and professional impact those in the career path make on the city every day. 

 
From the chemical to the mechanical, electrical to the civil, all types of engineering tackle 

complex technologies that the city depends on to provide the best experience for all who live 
in Fort Worth. 

 
For this Engineers Week, we thank everyone in the demanding profession for their skills 

and knowledge in the craft that contributes so much to the community 
 
 

ASHRAE Fort Worth 
in recognition of Engineers Week (February 19th – February 25th, 2023) 

on this 20th day of November 2022. 
 

 Mattie Parker 
Mayor 

 
 


